
 

WATER SUPPLY SYSTEM DISINFECTANT (CHLORINE) NOTICE 
 
This notice applies to the existing isolated Sumas Prairie Water Distribution System 
supporting the following area: 
 

Angus Campbell Rd to the west, Hwy 1 to the north, Chilliwack/Abbotsford border to the 
east, and Canada/US Boarder and Old Yale Rd to the south 

 
As of Wednesday December 8 at 8 a.m., the disinfectant in the Sumas Prairie drinking water 
system will temporarily switch from chloramine to chlorine. This is an important step in restoring 
the Sumas Prairie water system following the flooding event and is expected to be in place for 
several weeks. During this time, you should not notice any significant changes other than a 
slight increase in chlorine odour. Please note that this water system is still under a Do Not Use 
(Flush Only) Advisory until further notice. All other water in the City of Abbotsford remains 
safe to use. 
 

 


